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HB 2362 HD1 – RELATING TO THE HAWAII WORKFORCE DEVELOPMENT  
 COUNCIL  
 
Chair Rhoads, Vice Chair San Buenaventura, and members of the committee: 
 
Thank you for the opportunity to testify on HB 2362 HD1. The University of Hawai‘i 
Community Colleges (UHCC) strongly supports House Bill 2362 House Draft 1. This 
measure aligns the HRS with administrative changes required by the Workforce 
Innovation and Opportunity Act of 2014.  
 
Your support of the UH Community Colleges is greatly appreciated. We look forward to 
continuing our active and committed engagement in these public-private partnerships 
and advancing academic development efforts. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


